From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: January-24-15 12:16 AM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0370

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
To Whom It May Concern

Which s, in fact, every person in Ontario who uses electricity.

I am absolutely and resolutely opposed to ANY further increases to my Hydro bill, for ANY
reasons provided by OPG.

The waste and gold-plated lifestyles at OPG are legendary, and public knowledge to anyone who
has been paying attention.

NOW is the time that YOU must decline OPG's application,
in the name of common sense, economic conservatism, and stopping of the OPG gravy train, and
abuse of taxpayers and consumers, who can not live without hydro.

Most Sincerely.
Donald Montgomery
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